THE JAGGED FORK

188 N.. Adams Rd.
Rochester Hills, MI 48309

February 28, 2017

VIA FIRST CLASS MAIL

City of Rochester Hills

Department of Planning and Economic Development
1000 Rochester Hills Dr.

Rochester Hills, Michigan 48309

Re: Jagged Fork No. 1, LLC d/b/a The Jagged Fork
Request for Class C Liquor License and Conditional Land Use Approval

Dear Sir/Madam:

| write this letter to you, as a member of and on behalf of The Jagged Fork, for
our request for a Class C Liquor License and the approval of Conditional Land Use. The
Jagged Fork is an upscale brunch restaurant located af 188 N. Adams Rd., Rochester
Hills, Michigan 48309. I, along with my three members, Francesco Adamopoulos, Stavros
Adamopoulos and Christina Adamopoulos, are long-time residents of Metro Detroit
area and successfully own and operate The Jagged Fork as well as fwo other brunch
restaurants in the Metro Detroit area; The Jagged Fork in Grosse Pointe Farms and The
Hudson Café in Downtown Detroit. The Jagged Fork in Grosse Pointe Farms recently
obtained its Michigan Liquor License and The Hudson Café is currently in the process of
obtaining its license with Michigan Liquor Control Commission.

With the approval of the Class C Liquor License and Conditional Land Use, The
Jagged Fork plans to provide the community with a well-crafted line of brunch
beverages, including mimosas, Irish coffee and bloody mary drinks to serve alongside
our creative pancakes options, skillets, other superb breakfast dishes, plus sandwiches
and salads.

The three local restaurants all strive to run an exceptional business, both
operationally and financially, while maintaining the feel of a small restaurant.

As a member of these three family-owned businesses in Metro Detroit, we hope
to serve the community with this opportunity to advance our menu. We believe that a
locally run restaurant, like ours, would thrive in the City of Rochester Hills with the
approval to sell alcohol. | believe this will be an excellent opportunity for The Jagged
Fork to enhance the community and its residents.
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Thank you for your consideration to this matter. If you have any guestions or
concems, please feel free to contact my office at your convenience.

Very truly yours,

Thomas Teknoy




